Debra Thomeson
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From: Bryon Pfundt <bryonpfundt@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 12:58 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: 4-20 Assembly meeting

Mayor Jensen and Assembly Members,

Thank you all for the work and effort that you put into serving the community of Petersburg.

I would like o comment regarding the ordinance requiring face coverings. This seems to be an
unnecessary step of control over the residents of the community, I urge you not fo require the use of
face coverings.

Regarding the requirement of businesses to submit travel plans to the borough, I urge you not to pass
this ordinance. The state of Alaska is working with businesses and communities to come up with
consistent statewide regulations.

Thank you for taking time to consider my thoughts.

Bryon Pfundt

Sent from my iPhone




